
COUNTY OF ERIE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT & PLANNING 

DIVISION OF SEWERAGE MANAGEMENT 
 

 
TO:  Dave Millar, P.E., Secretary - ECSD No. 3 Board of Managers  
FROM: Mary L. Plesh, P.E., Senior Sanitary Engineer 
DATE: April 9, 2024 
RE:  Contract Close Out 
  Contract No. 72-A, General/Mechanical Construction, and  
  Contract No. 72-D, Electrical 

Southtowns Influent Pumps Replacement Project   

 
 
Attached for the District No.3 Board of Managers action is a suggested Resolution for the 
closeout of Contract No. 72-A, Southtowns Influent Pumps Replacement Project General 
Construction, in the final amount of $2,959,187.95 together with Change Order No. 2 (final), a 
decrease of $140,812.05, and Contract 72-D, in the final amount of $277,637.07.   
 
All of the work required by the contract documents has been satisfactorily completed. As a 
result, it is the Department’s recommendation to finalize this contract. 
 
Please present the attached resolution for approval at the next Sewer District No. 3 Board of 
Managers meeting.  
 
Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
  



RESOLUTION 
ERIE COUNTY SEWER DISTRICT NO. 3 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 
 
 WHEREAS, the Erie County Sewer District No. 3 Board of Managers has been advised 
that the Southtowns Influent Pumps Replacement Project in Erie County Sewer District No. 3 
has been satisfactorily completed; and 
  
 WHEREAS, the Erie County Department of Environment and Planning recommends the 
final acceptance of the Southtowns Influent Pumps Replacement Project, Contract Nos. 72-A 
(General/Mechanical Construction) and 72-D (Electrical Construction), in the final contact 
amounts of $2,959,187.95; and $277,637.07, respectively, and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Erie County Department of Environment and Planning recommends 
Contract No. 72-A with Hohl Industrial Services, Inc. and Contract No. 72-D with CIR Electrical 
Construction Corp. be finalized. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT  
 
 RESOLVED, that the Erie County Sewer District No. 3 Board of Managers hereby 
recommends that the Erie County Legislature move to accept the improvements advanced as part 
of Contract Nos. 72-A and 72-D and direct the Erie County Comptroller to make final payment 
for the Southtowns Influent Pumps Replacement Project to Hohl Industrial Services, Inc. in the 
final contract amount of $2,959,187.95 and to CIR Electrical Construction Corp. in the final 
contract amount of $277,637.07. 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

        Dave Millar, P.E. 
        Secretary to the Board of Managers 
      Erie County Sewer District No. 3 
 
 
Moved by:  ______________ 
 
Seconded by:  ____________ 
 
Ayes: ______ Nayes: ______ 
 
Date:____________________ 
 
File: 3.3.3.72-A & 3.3.3.72-D 
 
 
 


